
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  3-10-18 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Regina Coker called the meeting to order at 11:24. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 26. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on spring flying and weather-related accidents. 
 
Regina thanked John Mudgett for providing lunch.  Paul Shadwick volunteered to provide 
lunch in April. 
 
There were no guests. 
 
John Ragsdale moved that the minutes be accepted, Dr. Bob seconded, and they were 
approved. 
 
The activities committee had nothing to report.  Cheri mentioned two CAF activities in 
March:  the Yamamoto lecture on March 17 and the Wine and Warbirds wine tasting on 
March 24. 
 
Paul Shadwick’s son got his instrument rating.  Robert’s son, Clayton McCarter, soloed.  
 
Dee gave the financial report.  We have 43 paying members, hangar rent is on course, and 
our land note comes due this September.  Carlton is donating trusses for a new hangar.  
Dee got the new description of the updated survey recorded with Rankin county. 
 
The nominating committee consists of Dee, Jim Richardson, and John Price.  Let one of 
these know if you want to be an officer or if you know of someone who would. 
 
Boyd reported that everything looks good with the runway. 
 
The clubhouse hangar committee stressed that Carlton will need help unloading the 
trusses. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:07, Paul seconded it, and it was 
approved. 
 
After the adjournment, Jim Risher’s death was announced to the club. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 
 


